From: Robyn

To: External-Clerks

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Massey Theatre Liquor License **Date:** Wednesday, June 22, 2022 3:41:44 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor Cote and members of council,

I'm a resident of New West, and an arts and culture lover. Im writing to show my support for the bylaw text amendment allowing Massey Theatre to hold a permanent liquor license.

As an arts and culture community hub, a liquor license would be a welcome addition to the space.

Thank you Robyn Kurtz